His first Visit to our campus was in 1985. 4.when
he came to lecture in the class on the VIETNAM WQR...
He returned the next year...then in 1987 was co-teacher
of the CLASS....
And I wish to say that I still think of the VIETNAM CLASS
as "OUR CLASS" since by far the best year of the
CLASS WAS THE YEAR WE TAUGHT IT TOGETHER....
He was the second person I talked with when I was
thinking through the rationale for this CLASS...
VOICES OF THE STRANGER.....

the first, as in all instances, being my wife....

I am very, very pleased that he can be here with us today...
And I have asked a couple of people to help us welcome

him to our campus..

GLORIA OCHOA, RECENTLY ELECTED TO THE COUNTY BOARD OF

VICE CHANCELLOR ED BIRCH SUPERVISORS

PIANE WHITE -~-
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